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Controlling and eliminating PFA's in the Mississippi as well as ground water is of extreme
importance. Stricter regulations need to be implemented to make water safe for everyone and wild
life. This is a minor step in holding 3M accountable for the harm they've caused. 
I have to pay for water delivery monthly so my family has safe drinking water. We live in
Woodbury and can't drink the water, I don't feel safe giving it to my pets or family. The water
treatment facilities aren't built fast enough and zero accountability from 3M to residents. 
More has to be done!


